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I inform you that parties concerned can lodge objection against 

this decision within six weeks after the date of submission (see 

www.nmi.nl).  

NMi Certin B.V., chamber o.c. no. 27.233.418 

Itron Italia S.p.A. 
Attn. Mr. R. Caimi 
Via M. Gorki 105 

20092 Cinisello Balsamo (MI) 
Italia 

Date 
10 January 2022 

Your reference Our reference 
CCB-10012022-MS-SB 

Subject 

Withdrawal of CE-136 

Dear Mr. Caimi, 

On 23 February 2021 we sent you a letter regarding the temporary suspension of your module 
D certificate CE-136. This suspension lasted until 7 May 2021. We informed you that a new 
audit needed to be scheduled in order to proceed with your module D certification after  

7 May 2021. 

On 8 June 2022 my colleague, Mr. Yvo Vermeul sent you an email with the request to respond 

to him before 14 June 2021 with a date and location for an audit, otherwise the module D 
certification could be withdrawn.  

Due to the fact that we haven’t heard from you since, we conclude that you no longer want 
to be audited by our company. The Certification Board of NMi Certin B.V. decided to 
withdraw your module D certification with number CE-136 as of 10 January 2022. 

According to Annex D item 7 of the directive, NMi shall inform its authorities and ask them to 
inform the Member States of the EU about its decision.  

As result of this decision, Itron Italia S.p.A. is no longer allowed to place instruments on the 

market with reference 0122 to the CE marking after 10 January 2022  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

With kind regards, 
NMi Certin B.V. 

M.Ph.D. Schmidt
Manager Certification Board

http://www.nmi.nl/

